


This week, we met as a group on 11/26 to break up the responsibilities for writing the Progress Report. We edited our User Experience survey to represent an age range more appropriate for our target population, the patient population at Mercy Virtual (adults most likely suffering from chronic diseases who are 50 years of age and older). We sent our survey to our client to give to patients he will see in clinic so that we can nail down a design option. We are currently deciding between the trigger point cane and the chest strap. We also began formally weighing the advantages and disadvantages of possible software and hardware solutions to determine which design we will ultimately use. Our decision and reasoning is presented in the Progress Report. This week we met to discuss and write the Progress Report.



